
I am writing to ask that you vote no on the cap & Trade Bill!  This issue will raise heating costs 
and gas prices and will really hurt many hard working Oregonians.  It looks like this new bill HB 
4167 replaces senate bill 1530.  Please let the tax payers in Oregon vote on this.  Thank you for 
your help on this matter.  We are counting on your help. 
 
Sincerely 
Gloria Koffler 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


